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Ms. Mary Curnase~Johusou

V.8, Environgwental Protection Agency
Eegion IV

Office of Eegional Couneel

345 Cpurtland SBtreet

Atlsmta, Georgia 30365

Dear Ma. Curnane~Johnson!

Enclosed plesse find twe copies of the proposed Federal Facilities Agreement
for Marine Corps Base, Cswp Lejeune dated July 10, 138%. The enclosed
Agreement has been reviewed and approved for distribution by both the Raval
Facilities Engineering Command and Headquarters, Harine Corps.

We look forward to discussing the enclosed Agreement at the meeting scheduled
for July 25-26, 1989 in kaleigh. You should be receiving directions and
information regarding the meetiog locaticw directly from the State of North
Carclina Division ef Health Services.

Please contact Ms. Sheila Ashton, Code 1822, at (804) 4435~1814 with any
questions you may have concerning the enclosed Agreement.

Sinceraly,

P. A, RAKOWSEI, P.E,

Heasd, Envircoomental Programs Branch
Environmental Quality Divisien

By direction of the Commander

Engl:
(1) Federal Facility Agreement dated July 10, 1949 (2 copies)

Copy to: {(w/o encl)

¥r. Bill Meysr

North Carelina Divisien of Health Services
Solid Waste Management Sectien

P. O. Box 2091

Raleigh, BC 27601-2091

Blind copy to: {w/o encl)
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